Long-range planning
process continues at

Goodridge School

by Tomas Loberg
Goodridge
Superintendent

School

As we have ended anoth-
er great school year,
Goodridge Public School
continues its comprehen-
sive long-range planning
process, and has reviewed
multiple facility options
over the past several
months. A school board
work session, that was open
to the public, was held
Tuesday, May 16 to help
narrow down the Dbest
options to meet our facility’s
needs. After facility options
are narrowed, we will gath-
er additional feedback from
both staff and community
members. Our goal is to
ensure the plan strikes a
strong balance between
addressing our facility
needs while remaining fis-
cally responsible.

Additional ice cream
socials will be held in June

to gather additional com=

munity feedback. We
believe our community is
pivotal to our district’s

future, and we invite and
encourage you to Dbe
involved throughout this
process. We will continue to
develop cost estimates, proj-
ect budgets, and ultimately,
ensure our community is
involved.

Thank you to those that
attended our informational
community meeting on
April 11. During this time,
administration and project
team members presented
and discussed the results of
the listening sessions, edu-
cational adequacy, and
enrollment projections for
our district. Thank you for
your feedback as we contin-
ue this process.

If you haven’t visited our
dedicated website about
this planning process, we
encourage you to visit
GoodridgeForward.org. If
you have any additional
questions, you can reach
out to me by email at
tomas.loberg@goodridge
isd561.org or by phone at
218-378-4134. Go Chargers!
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